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SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT 
Policy 

 

At Orocobre, we produce chemicals that enable the global transition to a clean energy future, whilst 
socially and economically empowering communities in the regions where we operate. 

 
As a participant in the UN Global Compact, we are taking proactive steps to support the achievement of the 
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) not only through our Shared Value Program, but also through our 
products and responsible operations. 

 
As part of our contribution to these global goals, we commit to: 

 
 
 

Empower local communities 

 
 
 

 
Support local agricultural 
producers 

 
 
 

Promote the health and wellbeing 
of our employees and 
communities 

 
 

 
Promote access to quality 
education, training and 
development 

 
 

 
Empower women in our 
communities and our workforce 

 
Reduce water consumption and 
support community access to 
clean water 

 
 

 
Provide lithium to support the 
transition to a low carbon future 

 
 

 
Prioritise local employment and 
develop and engage local 
businesses 

 
 

 
Explore opportunities to provide 
internet and other essential 
infrastructure 

 
 

 
Provide new income strategies 
for our communities 

 
Promote the resilience of local 
communities and their built 
environment 

 
 
 

Ensure efficient use of 
natural resources 

 
 
 

Support adaptive capacity and 
resilience to climate- related 
events 

 
 
 

Protect the biodiversity and 
local ecosystems 

 
 
 

Collaborate with multiple 
stakeholders to achieve development 
objectives 

 
* SDG 14 and 16 are not listed as they have no relevance within the context of our activities 

 

We acknowledge the important role we have to play in promoting the achievement of the SDGs, and we are 
committed to reporting regularly on our programs and progress. 
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